3706 N, Charles Street
Baltimore 18, Md,
November 18, 1944

Dy, Horace E, Flack
City Hall
Baltimore 1, Maryland

My dear Dr, Flack:

Would it be possible for us to have a copy of any Bill relative
to Physical Therepy that is proposed for Legislature?

Thanking you, I am
Sineerely yours,
LUCILLE M, HARDIN

: Seeretary, Maryland Chapter
Americen Physiotherapy Association



